Huntingdon funeral held for Paula Curran of Kitchener

Many residents of Valleyfield and Huntingdon were greatly saddened by the unexpected death of Paula Curran on October 30, 1995 in Kitchener, Ont. She was 46.

The funeral service Friday. held was November 3 at St. Joseph's Church in Huntingdon, with Fr. Gabriel Clément officiating, assisted by Mr. Deegan and Audrey Bannon. Sister Anne Murphy (of the Holy Names, Jesus and Mary, of Montreal) a cousin of Paula's mother Margaret, gave the touching eulogy.

Many friends and family members attended the service to say farewell to a dear friend and offer condolences.

Paula, the daughter of Margaret Bannon and the late James Curran (formerly of Huntingdon), was born and grew up in Nitro. She attended St. Ignatius School in Valleyfield.

She became an employee of the Prudential Assurance Company, moving up become Administrative Assistant of the Sales Division at the head office in Kitchener. One of her jobs was to coordinate sales conferences and conventions for the National sales staff. She organized conferences in Amsterdam, Hawaii and Banff and as a member of the Sale: Motivation Committee, she imple mented new sales con tests and incentive programs.

She was also it charge of the Banf Schools for Brancl Managers across Canada,

Following the service lunch was served by the Dames Chretiennes in the Parish Hall.

Sympathy i extended to Paula' mother, Margaret o Nitro; sister, Trud (Ian MacDonald) o Valleyfield; an Wendy, of Kitchenet also brothers, Patric of Kitchener, an Martin of Nitro, an n e p h e w E r i MacDonald o Valleyfield.

-E.M

Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.



FROST-RIVA - Ms. Gabrielle Tannhauser Frost is proud to announce the engagement of her son, Marcus to Tina Riva, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Paul Riva of Rolling Hills, Alberta.



FLEMING-NADON, Valerie

Feb. 12, 1987 - Nov. 20, 1992

To my beautiful daughter

Three years have passed since last I held you,

Time is swift.

Three years have passed since last I heard you,

Or felt your kiss.

Life continues, and things have changed

But you will never

You've kissed my life, if only for a moment,

But that moment has lasted forever.

Missing you always

Mommy

ELLERTON, Gerald

In loving memory of a dear husband, father and grandfather who passed away 7 years ago on November 25, 1988.

Quietly remembered every day,

Sadly missed along life's way

Just as he was, he will always be

Treasured and loved in our memories.

The days we do not think of you

Are very hard to find.

All we hope is that some-

day,

We will all be together again.

Always remembered and sadly missed by your wife Florence, your children Carmen and Brian, Linda and Danny, Susan and Philippe, your grandchildren Trevor, Kassandra and Krista.



HENDERSON. Hartman W. - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital on Nov. 20, 1995, aged 78 years. Beloved husband of L. Grace Henderson. Dear father of Joan (Jerry) Skiba and Jean (Marc Fortin). Also survived by 6 grandchildren, relatives friends. and Visitation on Wednesday, Nov. 22 at the McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc. in Ormstown from 2-4 p.m. and 7-9 p.m. Funeral service on Thursday, Nov. 23 at the Church of The Nazarene, Franklin Centre, at 11 a.m. In lieu of flowers donations to the Church of the Nazarene or the Memorial Barrie Hospital would appreciated.

ROY, Jessie (Dent) -Peacefully, the at Huntingdon County Hospital on Wednesday, November 15, 1995 in her 67th year. Wife of the late Art Roy. Mother of (Brenda) Glen Carol. Grandmother of Adam, Andrew, Justin and Jason. Sister of Patricia and Margaret and the late Mildred, Tom, Mickey and Sally. Also leaves to mourn many nieces, nephews and devoted friends. Funeral service from Kelly Funeral Home, 19 Lake St., Huntingdon, Saturday, Que. on November 18 at 2 p.m. Visitation, Thursday, November 16, 7-9 p.m. Friday, November 17, 2-4, 7-9. In lieu of flowers, donations to the Diabetes Foundation would be appreciated.

SITIFUR, Lilian Belle -On November 15, 1995 in her 97th year at the Huntingdon Hospital after a lengthy illness. Beloved wife of the late H. Wallace Patneaude. Visitation was Friday, November 17 from 12:30. Funeral at 1:30 p.m. from the Sharpe Funeral Home Chapel, Franklin Centre. Burial was in Christ Anglican Church cemetery. In lieu flowers, donations Women's Auxiliary of the Barrie Memorial Hospital would appreciated.

CARD OF THANKS

Our sincere thanks to all who sent such lovely Get Well cards, 50th Anniversary cards and birthday wishes. Also the good friends who came to visit and brought in food etc. Last of all our most grateful thanks to our family who took us on all those many trips to the Montreal General Hospital.

Irene & Bruce Hamilton

We would like to thank the Franklin Fire Department for responding so quickly to our call and for knowing their job so well. You never think you will have to make that call, but we did and we are glad you were there to answer. Thank you one and all.

The Cassidys

My thanks to the nurses and doctors at the Montreal Neurological Institute for their good care. I also wish to say a special thank you to the nurses and doctors, especially Dr. Tchervenkov, the surgeon, at the Royal Victoria Hospital for their kindness and excellent care for the 6 months that I was a patient there. My thanks to those who sent cards and goodies including Hemmingford Lodge No. 72 and to those who provided transportation for my mother to the hospi-

Bill Cookman

I wish to thank everyone for their thoughtful cards, visits and best wishes during my stay at the Barrie Memorial Hospital. Also, sincere appreciation to Dr. Krotecki, and 3rd floor staff for their excellent care.

Beryl Greig

Anderson-Thompson wedding held in Hemmingford church

A pretty autumn wedding took place Saturday, Oct. 14, 1995 at St. Andrew's United Church, Hemmingford, when Lynn Marjorie Anderson, youngest daughter of Mary Anderson (Orr) and late Richard Anderson, and Alan Graham Thompson, of Florence Thompson and the late Graham Thompson, all of Hemmingford, were joined in matrimony.

Church decorated
The Rev. Elke
Mehnart performed the
double-ring ceremony.
White satin bows,

white African violets,



Mr. and Mrs. Alan Thompson